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Siamantouras P.         05/12 

Petenes J.          05/18 

May Flower ~ Lilly of the Valley 

Lily of the Valley ~  
The flower conveys sweetness and    
humility. In the Victorian era, it was 
gifted to convey the romantic       
message ôyou have made my life 
completeô.  

 

May is the fifth 
month of the year in 
the Julian and      

Gregoria Calendars 
and the third month 
to have the length of 
31 days  May is also 
the month with the 
shortest name. 



Activity happenings...  
 

Christos Anesti! - Alithos Anesti!  
Christ Has Risen! - Truly He Has Risen!  The Easter season was filled with  tradition,   worship and 
activities which kept us very busy.  Many families and friends visited our facility and we are grateful for all 
the visits and kind words.  We want to thank all the Churches, Philoptochos Chapters, Youth Groups and 
Organizations that joined us throughout Great Lent, Holy Week, and the weeks after as we celebrated the 
Resurrection of Our Lord.     
 

A special thank you to His Eminence, Metropolitan Iakovos of Chicago, for presiding over Holy Thursday 
Liturgy, along with Fr. Kerkekes, Fr. Kosmos, Deacon Smith, Deacon Avramopoulos and a visiting Monk  
from Mount Athos.  We are most appreciative and want to thank Fr. Treantafeles for his spiritual guidance 
daily, his wonderful Wednesday morning Bible Study   sessions and being with us throughout Holy Week 
while  presiding over the Saturday of Lazarus, Holy Unction, Service of The Unnailing (Apokathilosis) and 
Easter Sunday Vespers of  Agapi.  Thank you to all the residents, staff and volunteers for the adorning of 
the Epitafio with beautiful flowers and tying touli on the red eggs.   
 

Our residents were treated to a special Easter meal of lamb chops with all the traditional trimming ð 
thank you Stuart and the Dietary Department for a wonderful and delicious meal!  (Also, for dying all our 
red Easter eggs!) Thank you to Saint Haralambos Philoptochos for the home-made tsourekia for Easter  
Sunday.  Also, a special thank you is extended to Fr. Kostopoulos and the community of St. Athanasios,  
Chicago for the delicious homemade, individually packaged tsourekia, red eggs and koulouria that they    
distributed to all our residents and staff while visiting on Bright Monday. We also enjoyed the great music 
of Yianni and Giorgios, along with the wonderful voices, sweets and fruit from the Pan-Laconian         
Brotherhood visit.  We were also visited by the Hellenic Post 343 of The American legion.  Not only did 
they spend time with our residents and treated them to pizza, but also they gave the nursing home a very 
gernerous monetary gift.  We thank them very much for the wonderful donation and salute them as they 
continue to serve our country with their good deeds. 
 

Many of our residents enjoyed participating in the annual Greek Independence Day parade on Sunday, 
April 30th.  Although the weather outside was gloomy, the atmosphere on our bus was warm and happy.   
Our residents waved to the onlookers as they made their way down the parade route and then enjoyed a 
delicious meal at Demetriôs Restaurant in Northfield. Thank you Sam for hosting us and to Leonidas, our 
bus driver for the day.  
 

We look forward to May which promises to bring us warmer weather, blooming flowers, and many 
planned activities which include two fundraisers: the annual Dinner Fashion Show on Friday, May 5th at 
Chateau Ritz, Niles, and the Womenôs Auxiliary Motherôs Day Luncheon, Bake Sale and Raffle on        
Saturday, May 13th on the 1st floor of our Home. 

 

Social services  

 

 

 

 

                                                   

 

                       ACTIVITY DEPARTMENT 

 
ƾ ORTHODOX BOOKS                                         

ƾ IPAD 

ƾ CAMERA 

ƾ MAKE-UP PRODUCTS             

ƾ MAKE-UP REMOVER                      

ƾ NAIL POLISH                                               

ƾ LOTION                                                             

FOR MORE INFORMATION  

PLEASE CONTACT VASILIKI,   
LIFE ENRICHMENT DIRECTOR  
847 -459-8700, EXT 1044I 

Thank Youé 
 

A special thank you to  Mr. Nicholas Pishos of Hellenic Funeral 
Services for once again donating all the flowers that were used 
by our volunteers and residents to adorn the Epitafio and Icons. 
Kai tou Hronou! 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Volunteers needed é 
 
  

 Here at the Greek American Rehabilitation and Care Centre we are always  
 looking for friendly, outgoing and passionate individuals to lend a helping 
 hand.  There are many ways you can be of assistance such  as, visiting with  
 the  residents, providing additional support during activities, assisting with  
 special projects or events, helping provide clerical assistance or even volunteering in  
 our gift shop. 
 

    To begin your volunteering experience today, visit our website at www.garcc.org and complete  
 the volunteer application, or feel free to stop in and pick up an application from our first floor  
  receptionist.  
  

     * * If you have any questions in regards to volunteering, please feel free to contact  
         Vasiliki Stratikopoulou, Volunteer Coordinator @ (847) 459  - 8700 ext. 1044 or 

            email her at  vasilikis@GARCC.org. 

         

Mother's Day in the United States is annually held on the sec-

ond    Sunday of May. It celebrates motherhood and it is a time 

to appreciate mothers and mother figures. Many people give 

gifts, cards, flowers, candy, a meal in a restaurant or other 

treats to their mother and mother figures, including grandmoth-

ers, great-grandmothers, stepmothers, and foster mothers.  

What Do People Do? 

Many people send cards or gifts to their mother or mother fig-

ure or make a special effort to visit her. Common Mother's Day gifts are flowers, chocolate, candy, 

clothing, jewelry and treats, such as a beauty treatment or trip to a spa. Some families organize an 

outing for all of their members or hold a special meal at home or in a restaurant. In the days and 

weeks before Mother's Day, many schools help their pupils to prepare a handmade card or small gift 

for their mothers. The origins of Mother's Day are attributed to different people. Many believe that two 

women, Julia Ward Howe and Anna Jarvis were important in establishing the tradition of Mother's Day 

in the United States. Other sources say that Juliet Calhoun Blakely initiated Motherôs Day in Albion, 

Michigan, in the late 1800s. Her sons paid tribute to her each year and urged others to honor their 

mothers. 

Around 1870, Julia Ward Howe called for Mother's Day to be celebrated each year to encourage    
pacifism and disarmament amongst women. It continued to be held in Boston for about ten years un-
der her sponsorship, but died out after that. In 1907, Anna Jarvis held a private Mother's Day celebra-
tion in memory of her mother, Ann Jarvis, in Grafton, West Virginia. Ann Jarvis had organized 
"Mother's Day Work Clubs" to improve health and cleanliness in the area where she lived. Anna Jarvis 
launched a quest for Mother's Day to be more widely recognized. Her campaign was later financially 
supported by John Wanamaker, a clothing merchant from Philadelphia. 


